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From: Sue Knox <sueknox68@gmail.com>

Sent on: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 7:35:15 PM

To: WB-DWR-MillDeerDrought <DWR-MillDeerDrought(@ Waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Drought Emergency Regulation for Mill Creek and Deer Creek Watersheds

EXTERNAL:

I am a land owner in Deer Creek my family has been here for generations. We have worked with DWR,
NMEFS and CDFW for years on projects with the needs of the fish and wildlife. So let's continue working
together. Thank you for letting me comment.

Sue Knox
PS every time I try to send this it comes back stop.



